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t' 200 Garden City Plaza Richard M. Kessal
P . Garden City, NY 115630 Chairman
A - (516) 742-2200

January 7, 1991

U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attr: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Dr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Re: Decommissioning Plan of the Long Island
Power Authority for the Shoreham Nuclear

Power Station (Docket No, 50=-322)

Gentlemen:

Consistent with my letter of December 29, 1990 (a copy
of which is attached), I transmit to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission 45 additional copies of the follow.ug documents:

: LIPA's Shoreham Decommissicning Plan; and

¢t LIPA's Supplement to Environmental Report
(Decommissioning).

Very truly yours,

Kuhad I A7)

Richard M, Kessel
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